
February 8th, 1926

A • C « Stead, Esc.,
Assistant Secretary,
The Trafalgar Institute,
80 St. Francois Xavier Street, Montres 1,

Dear Mr. Stead:-
I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter of the 5th of February enclosing 
draft of the Minutes of the meeting of Governors 
of Trafalgar Institute held on the 4th instant, 
which I approve.

Thank you for the information 
re the receipts from piano teaching.

Tours faithfully,


